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Burke, Ruth A

From: Sandra Haire <sandra.louise.haire@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 4:38 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Nordic Aquafarms Proposal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Greetings,   

I am writing in opposition to the Nordic Aquafarms development, adding my voice to others who are concerned about 

the demands the indoor fish farm will place on the environment. As a research ecologist with a PhD in forest science, it 

is clear to me that we must address the climate crisis by supporting the health of our ecosystems at local levels. Drawing 

down the aquifer, polluting the bay with effluent, and constructing a facility with a large carbon footprint are not 

compatible with the goal of passing along a healthy ecosystem to younger  generations.   

Sincerely,  

Sandra L. Haire 

Belfast, Maine 

 

 

--  

Sandra L. Haire, Ph.D. 

Research Landscape Ecologist 

66 Village Rd. 

Belfast, ME 04915 

+1 413 362.4500 

@HaireLab 

 


